Sent: 21/10/2020 4:13:01 PM
Subject: DA 2020/1167
Attachments: 20201021122947184 .pdf;

Please see attached from Rabbi Mendel Kastel OAM

Warm Regards

Hazel Mill

Executive Assistant

From the office of Rabbi Mendel Kastel OAM

Phone: 02 9386 0770
17 Flood Street, Bondi NSW 2026

The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It is intended solely
for the addressee(s). Access to this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the
intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be
taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and is unlawful.

From: Scanner

Sent: Wednesday, 21 October 2020 3:30 PM
To: Hazel Mill

Subject: Message from "RNP0026739C3799"

This E-mail was sent from "RNP0026739C3799" (MP C3003).

Scan Date: 10.21.2020 12:29:46 (+0800)
Queries to: scanner@jewishhouse.org.au
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21 October 2020

Shaun Mowbray

The George Group
335 Mona Vale Road
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

To whom it may concern,
Re: Submission for affordable housing — The George Group

| am pleased to support The George Group in their guest to organize
affordable housing in Sydney and specifically on the Northern
Beaches.

Jewish House is extensively involved with housing the homeless, and-it is
very clear to anyone within the housing services arena that the
Northern Beaches needs affordable and stable accommodation.

We are strong supporiers of The George Group model for such
accommodation which, we understand, they are planning o rollout in
a number of locations in Sydney including the Northern Beaches.

They have a Fisher Road, Dee Why Project that has the final meeting
and close of submissicns fonight, and we stand with them wishing them
every success.

Please feel free 1o cdll if you need any further information

Yours sincerely,

A

Rabbi Mendel Kastel OAM
CEO

17 Fiood Street, Bondi NSW 2026 1 P (02) 9386 0770 1 F {02) 8228 6339 1 reception@jewishhouse.org.au ¢ www jewishhouse.




